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Bulletin #44-24  
 

September 9, 2024 

  

 PRIMARY CY BOARD 
 

All restrictions currently in place on the Primary 

CY Board have been permanently lifted.  All 

certified CY operators that were trained prior to 

September 30, 2023, may check-in or check-off 

the Primary CY Board as desired.  

 

The only requirements to check-in or check-off 

of the Primary CY Board will be CY 

training/certification and the 14-day rule.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Fraternally, 

Gary Herrera    Mario Medina   Jesse Lopez 

President    Vice President        Secretary/Treasurer 


